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Technical Review Board 
Memorandum 

 

Date: November, 2022 

Issue:  Seismic Retrofit Guidelines 2020 (SRG2020) 

 

Discussion: 

The Memorandum is provided to advise the engineering community that SRG2020 is 
now in force and has superseded SRG3. SRG3 was previously put into force in 
July 2019. 

SRG2020 shall now be used for the seismic upgrade design for British Columbia’s 
public schools, and when developing Seismic Project Identification Reports (SPIRs) or 
Seismic Risk Assessments (SRA’s). 

Plans are underway to provide a full day training session for SRG2020 in the new year 
and firms will be advised when the session details have been confirmed. 

If there are any questions or concerns regarding this memorandum, please contact the 
TRB Manager, Phillip Chambers at (250) 216-8906, or at 
phillipchambersconsulting@shaw.ca. 


